
GARLANDALE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

EST. 1962 

PRINCIPAL: B. P. FORTUNE GENERAL STREET 

PH:  (021) 696 - 8327 ATHLONE 

FAX:  (021) 697 - 1714 7764 

E-mail:   garl@mweb.co.za 

 

 

 

07 February 2017 

 

 

Dear Edmunt  

 

Re: A5 Envelopes  

 

Thank you so much for sponsoring A5 envelopes to our school for 2016. 

 

We are enquiring whether your company will be sponsoring 500 A5 envelopes for our learner’s reports 

this year. 

 

Thank you for your assistance in this regard. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

MRS T JEGELS 

(SECRETARY) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


